
HILL’S JABILUKA DECISION DUE TODAY 

25 AUGUST, 1998 

The Mirrar people will make comment on Environment Minister Robert Hill’s 

decision in relation to the Jabiluka Uranium Mine (On-Site Milling Alternative) 

Public Environment Report from 6.00 PM (EST) today. 

Senior Traditional Owner of the Mirrar, Yvonne Margarula and Executive Officer 

of Gundjehmi Aboriginal Corporation, Jacqui Katona will be available from 6.00 

PM (EST) on 0417 814470. 

For assistance with any difficulties in contacting Ms Margarula and Ms Katona 

please contact the Gundjehmi Aboriginal Corporation on (08) 89792200. 

 


